
St. John’s Presbyterian Church 

28 Second Street East 

Cornwall, ON  K6H 1Y3 
 

October 15th, 2023                                  20th Sunday after Pentecost 

 

God’s People Are Gathered 
Prelude 

Call to Worship (on screen) 

Prayer of Approach 

Hymn # 267  Rejoice, the Lord is King 

Prayer of Confession (on screen) 

Assurance of Pardon 

Hymn # 78  This is the day 

Time with the Young and Young at Heart 
 

God’s Word Is Proclaimed 
Prayer for Illumination 

Old Testament:  Isaiah 25:1-9 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 23 

New Testament: Romans 13:11-14 

Hymn # 691  My shepherd is the King of love 

New Testament: Matthew 22:1-14 

Sermon:  What will you wear? 
 

God’s People Respond 
The Offering 

Prayers of the People & Lord’s Prayer (debts / debtors) 

Hymn # 477  Your hand, O God, has guided 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

Minister:   The Rev. Robert L. Adams 

Guest Musician:  Bill Brown 

Scripture Reader: Betty Eadie 

Techs:   Roy Choi, Brian Markell, Alex Plant, Dan Plant 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Coming up at St. John’s: 

Sunday @ 10:00 a.m.    Worship 
Sunday @ 1:30 p.m.    Pickleball for Beginners 
Wednesday @ 7:00 p.m.   Bible Study 
 

Bible Study 

Bible Study is back! Every Wednesday at 7PM, here at the church. For the 

fall season, we will be focusing on the Book of Daniel. 

 

Sunday School Lesson 

The Sunday School Lesson for October 15th will be on Matthew 22:1-14, 

titled ‘The Wedding Banquet (Part 2)’, taught by Laura McFadzen and Trish 

Brown. Remember, children can go to the lower level after Children’s Time! 

 

Curious about Pickleball? 

Curious about pickleball? We are hosting a beginner’s group on Sunday 

afternoons for the month of October for anyone who would like to learn 

about pickleball in a fun and casual way! Skill and/or experience is not 

required. Everyone is invited to join us on Sunday afternoons at 1:30pm in 

the church gymnasium. For more information, please contact Laura 

McFadzen at 613-363-6491, by email- lmcfadzen@msn.com or see me after 

church. 

Halloween Movie Night! 

To celebrate Halloween, St. John's is hosting a movie night on Friday, 

October 27th at 7 PM in the Lower Hall! We will be providing popcorn and 

showing The Addams Family movie! Everyone is invited to join us for a night 

in to watch a Halloween classic! For more details, see Trish or Laura! 

 

Pies for Sale 

It's the perfect time of year for a delicious pie! Make sure to swing by the 

kitchen and buy a chicken pot pie, or an apple pie, from the WoC! Hurry, 

before they’re gone! 

mailto:lmcfadzen@msn.com

